
Aviation Safety 800 Independence Ave
Washington, DC  20591

April 5, 2018

Dear Desk Officer:

This letter is a request for OMB to renew the approval of FAA Forms in 2120-0042.  

All the Forms in this collection accept electronic signature in lieu of pen and ink signature 
however, they are not in full compliance with GPEA and the E-gov Act.  Attached is information
concerning this collection.

It is the FAA’s intent to fully comply with both statutes but this requires revising regulations 
allowing the use of digital signatures and acquiring a new electronic system that will support 
requests for service, digital signatures and attaching required documents and information.

The FAA committed to the Senate Commerce Committee that it would have a plan to 
accomplish this by November 1 of this year.

Please approve this request to renew the Forms in 2120-0042.  This will an allow industry, 
businesses and individuals to continue to register aircraft while the FAA develops and 
implements its plan to reach full compliance.

Sincerely,

Aviation Safety
Executive Director, Office of Quality, 
Integration, and Executive Services, AQS-1
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